
PUBLIC NOTICE TO SENIOR CITIZENS AND DISABLED VOTERS OF 
HAMLTON COUNTY 

Public Notice is hereby given that a General Primary Election will be held in the County of 
Hamilton, State of Illinois, on March 19, 2024. 

UNDER THE FEDERAL VOTING ACCESSIBILITY FOR ELDERLY AND 
HANDICAPPED ACT, assistance for the elderly and disabled voters is available through the 
Hamilton County Clerk – Election Authority’s Office. 

Public notice is further given of the availability of registration and voting aids under the Federal 
Voting Accessibility for the Elderly and Handicapped Act, of the availability of assistance in 
marking the ballot, procedures for voting by mail, and procedures for early voting. 

 
For further information please contact:  

Hamilton County Clerk – Election Authority  
Courthouse, Room 2 
100 S Jackson St 
McLeansboro, IL 62859 
Telephone: (618) 643-2721 
elections@hamiltoncountyil.gov         Heather Bowman                        
         Hamilton County Clerk  


